Corsham Railway Station Town Team - Update
Update March 2021 – New Funding Bid
Wiltshire Council is preparing another bid for funding from the Department for Transport. The Corsham Railway Station Town Team is seeking support from stakeholders to assist with the bid. The deadline for the submission is 5 March 2021. This page will be updated once the outcome of the bid is known.



